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   ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’.  

7th February 2025 - Our “Value for life” is “Love”.                   
Love never fails: 1 Corinthians 13:8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          
 

    We are a church  

school…  
We have been exploring the price of                                                                                                             

love and showing how God’s love is                                                                                                          

free… 

 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS: Fine motor 

skills 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 2: History 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: Computing 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Lifecycles 

 

 

 

  

 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       
Dear all,  

This week has seen lots of learning and activities, children working and learning together, as I often go 

around the classes, I have had lots of opportunities to see this first hand. I love how our children are so 

proud of their work and love to share what they have done.  

We have also had our Ethos team in a Teams meeting with other trust schools helping shape what will be the 

LDST promise…more to come on this. Thank you for the fantastic discussion that our children took part in. 

Worship across all our Trust schools has also taken place on Thursday with over 3500 children, amazing to 

be part of such a large family together. 

Speaking of family, year 5 and year 6 have new additions to our school family with the hatching of two of 

the stick insects eggs …8 more to go!  

Looking forward to seeing you at the class 4 exhibition next week…come and learn and experience the Anglo 

Saxons. 

“Let us not merely say that we love each other: Let us show the truth in our actions” 1 John 3:18 

             

 

 

 



 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey. 
Mr Dave Clifton - Foundation Governor. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
 

 

 

 
    

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus  …   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury’s History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that 

date back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

   

 

 

 

1904-Sept 26 -Arrangement of work somewhat upset by repairs to heating 

apparatus and hot water pipes in school room. 

1904-Oct 14th-Caned several boys for throwing stones and warned them against 

climbing 

1904-Oct 18th-warned children about the danger of fireworks and forbade them 

to bring any onto the school premises. 

 



 

 
 

Pancake Toss   

Our ever popular sponsored 

pancake toss is returning to 

Glazebury on Tuesday 4th March. 

Get practicing. Who will be our 

2025 winners and win a prize? 

Letter and sponsor forms were sent 

out earlier this week. You can 

either donate your sponsorship in 

cash or via ParentPay.           

Good Luck.  

 

Celebrating YOU!                
Camilla has had a busy week taking part in a panto with her drama group Bee Academy in which she 

played 3 different roles of Lost Boy, an Indian and Mrs Darling. It was a fabulous show which was put 

on 4 times last week and she loved every minute ❤️.  Well done Camilla we are all very proud of you. 

 

Many of our children take part in a whole wide range of activities outside school. 
Football, music, dancing, gymnastics, rugby, karate to name but a few. We would like to hear about their 
achievements, share with our Glazebury family via our weekly newsletter. So, we can all be aware and proud 
of our children’s achievements.  Please can you speak to or email the school office 
Glazebury.primary@ldst.org.uk with their achievements and we can include them in our newsletter. 

 

Food Bank Donations  

Thank you to our School Council for organising this event and to 

all who donated items for the Food Bank. This will be collected by 

the Warrington Food Bank and distributed to those in need. 

 

 

PTA Survey  
Thank you to all our parents and carers for completing our PTA survey, we have now collected all the 
comments, and the PTA will be reviewing all your suggestions at their meeting next Monday 10th 
February. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Meeting 

 PTA Meeting–the next PTA meeting is next Monday 10th February at 6.30pm at The Raven. 
Parents and carers are welcome to come along and help with planning for all the fun events for our 

children to enjoy during this academic year. Parents and carers are all members of our school PTA 
and we look forward to seeing you there. 
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Toast -Healthy Snack 

  
It’s so important for your child to have a healthy 

snack at morning break to help energy levels.            
To save wondering what to pack each morning why 
not opt for our school kitchen to provide delicious, 
warm, healthy, hot buttered toast for your child to 

enjoy at break time. 

This is provided at just 30pence per day (30 school days) 
which for the whole of next half term is £9.  

Sign up on ParentPay. 

 

.   

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

Please remember we are a nut free school, we have children in school with nut allergies, therefore please 

ensure your child’s snack and packed lunch do not contain any nuts and check ingredients if you are not sure. 

Please DO NOT SEND ANY CHOCOLATE SPREAD products on sandwiches as some do contain nuts. 

 

Little Saints is a church for small people (older 

siblings welcome to come and help). Join in with 

story, craft and singing. Meeting at Glazebury CE 

Primary School Garden They will be meeting 

tomorrow Saturday 8th February from 10am to 

12pm. All welcome. 

 

Mid-Day Assistant Vacancy  

 

We currently have a vacancy for a Mid-Day 

Assistant. 

 

Please speak to the school office if this is of 

interest to you or if you know anyone who 

may be interested. 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Reminder breakfast club can accept children from 

7:30am onwards and no earlier. When staff arrive 

in a morning, they are setting up activities, 

breakfast etc ready for children to arrive from 

7:30am onwards. Thank you. 

 

 

School Meals 

Please find attached the current school meals 

menu, this has been issued by Warrington Borough 

Council. Apologies , it does say 2024 however this 

is Spring 25 menu… 

 

Class 4 Exhibition - Tuesday 11th February 

Class 4 children are excited about their 

Exhibition on Tuesday! We have been learning 

all about the Anglo-Saxons. The Exhibition 

starts at 9:15 and finishes at 11:15! 

 

Safer Internet Day  

We are looking forward to welcoming the police 

into school on Thursday 13th February to speak 

to children in their relevant cohorts about the 

importance of online safety. 

 

Supervision on School Ground 

  

Reminder: when children are collected from their class teacher at the end of the school day, and in 

your care, please may I ask that they are supervised at all times on our grounds. Whether they are 

playing on playground, garden or play equipment. It is really important for the safety of all . 

Please make sure you stay with your children. Many thanks. 

 

  



   
 
 
 
 

 

Looking for fun, friendship, and new skills? Glazebury Scouts welcome young people of all ages to 

join our exciting programme of activities, from outdoor adventures to creative challenges! 

Membership is open in all sections – just come along to our HQ on Warrington Road and try a 

session with no obligation. 

For more info, contact glazeburyscouts@outlook.co.uk. Come and see what Scouting all is about! 

 

Stick Insects 

Class 4 have taken some pictures of the stick insects that have hatched from eggs in their classroom. 

They have named the Tom and Jerry so far…. 
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Head Teachers Award  

 

Penelope 

for reading a story with me. 

Thank you. 

India 

for showing love in action with friends. 

Charlie 

for wonderful listening in Collective Worship. 

Evie 

for fantastic singing in Praise Worship. 

Betty 

for being a super role model for learning 

behaviour showing great listening and 

discussion skills. 

George 

for being a caring and supportive brother 

during Ethos meetings. 

Eva 

for showing love in action in her friendship 

groups. 

Dexter 

for being a font of knowledge regarding lizards. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Personal Development Award 

Oliver 

for being a wonderful friend helping a new child 

settle in. 

Joe 

for always trying his best in his math lessons. 

Inez 

for her outstanding work in English and History, 

and for always trying her best. We are super 

proud of you. 

Sebastian 

for becoming more confident, sharing ideas and 

being creative. 

Shea 

for his increased focus and participation across 

the curriculum. Keep it up Shea. 

Annabelle 

for her focus during our story writing and 

increased fluency with her times tables.          

Well done! 

Jaxx 

for his hard work and determination in math. 

Isla 

for always impressing us with her wonderful 

work in Math and English. 

 

Golden Tickets  

 

  Nursery – Well done nursery children, we have enjoyed your lovely singing this week. 

   Reception – Ava-Phoenix, George, Gracie, India, Mila, Tilly, Ella-Mae, Spencer, Sofia, Eleanor, Joe, 

Oscar, Rafe, Heilen. 

  Class 2-1 – Bertie, Charlie, Clark, Florence, Rosie, George, Inez, James, Harry W, Henry, Ninny, 

Parker. 

   Class 2-2 – Well done class 2-2 all have a golden ticket this week. 

   Class 3 – Annabelle, Bettie, Caleb, Chloe, Guinevere, Harriet, Rosie, Shea, Sienna, Spencer. 
   Class 4 – Dexter, Gemima, Lewis, Libby, Lincoln, Lucy, Oliver G, Olivia, Sophie, Tyler. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2nd February – Spencer 

2nd February – Keira 

6th February – Betty 

7th February - Heilen  

7th February - Angus 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is  95.3%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 3rd February. 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 95.3% 

Miss Foster - Year 1 attendance 94.4% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 95.3%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 97.1%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 97.8%  

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 96.2%  

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 100% 

Is my child too ill for school? 
It can be tricky deciding whether to keep your child off school or nursery when they are unwell. 
There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries, these say when children should be kept 
off school and when they shouldn't.  https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school 
If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone school or nursery           
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